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Flat 13

1 Little Russell St

Camden

London

WC1A 2HR

12/06/2017  17:58:502017/2394/P OBJNOT Ms Ward As a nearby resident opposite, im concerned about its change of use to a restaurant for 

several reasons: the amount of noise generated by the footfall of patrons; frequent & heavy 

duty vehicle deliveries in this very small conjested street where our building gets often hit by 

vehicles; the noise from extractor. The windows change on the ground floor gives concern in 

this conservation area; also the new additional windows in the roof. Im hoping that the 

charming roof & chimneys will be sympathetically retained & restored, as the butterfly roof 

tops in this street have been seen to be of characterful importance in the area (see rejected 

planning permission on no7 coptic St)
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